WAILIK rapie

N 36 PARK PLAZA - GALESBURG, ILLINOIS 61401
WEBSTER BROADCASTING CO

PHONE 309 342-3161
5000 WATTS - ABC NETWORK

February 9, 1967

Mr., Bill Nittler

PF.C. Bex 112

Englewood, Colorado 80110
Dear Bill:

This letter will confirm your reception of WAIK on the
morning of February 1, 1967 during a test period.

A comparison of our maintenance log and the information
contained Iin your letter proves that you were in fact tuned
to WAIK.

Thenk youfor your interest.

Here's whishing you good DX.
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Ray/Bevenour
Chief Engineer

RB/mw



